
Noeleen Keavey 

Subject: FW: WO278-01 Roadstone LDT Mullaghcrone Quarry- Donore CO Meath- FAO Noeleen 
Keavey 

Importance: High 

-- 
From: Wendy Bagnall [mailto:wbaanall@meathcoco.ie] 
Sent: 19 September 2014 13:08 
To: Wexford Receptionist 
Cc: Kevin Stewart; Michael Griffin 
Subject: re: WO278-01 Roadstone LDT Mullaghcrone Quarry- Donore CO Meath- FAO Noeleen Keavey 
Importance: High 

Dear Noeleen, 

I refer to your letter dated 23rd June 2014 to Mr Kevin Stewart, DOS Planning which referenced above waste license 
application and which requested any comments Planning Authority may have regarding same. 
Comments are based on the information available to view on www.epa.ie. 

The Planning Authority have no record of receiving or approving a planning application for the development 
proposal of' the use of approx. 1,200,000 tonnes of soil and stones material for the restoration of the quarry void 
and recycling of inert construction and demolition material. ' 

Based on an examination of current legislation, the proposed development by reason of its scale and potential 
traffic and other impacts would require planning permission. 

Please acknowledge receipt of email. 

For and on behalf of Meath County Council 

Wendy Bagnall I Senior Executive Planner I 

a: Meath County Council I Planning Department I Buvinda House I Dublin Road I Navan 1%: +353 46 9097505 18: 
+353 46 9097001 I Mob 087 2901423 

Visit our  web site: httD://www.meath.ie/Dlanning 

Please consider the environment - don't print this email unless you really need to 

. . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . .  
Meath County Council. 

E-mail:info@meathcoco.ie 
Web: www.meath.ie 

Tel:046-9097000 
Fax:046-9097001 
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